
Meeting Held Monday Evening 
at the Beth lerael Syna­

gogue

M1m Ada Y. Greenblatt was 
unanimously elected president of 
the Bath B'nai Brith Auxiliary, No. 
248, nt the annual election of offi­
cers at the well attended March 
meeting Monday evening in the 
vestry of Beth Israel synagogue. 
She succeeds Miss Evelyn Petlock, 
who did dot wish to be considered 
a candidate for reelection. Miss 
Greenblatt served last year as sec­
retary, an office in which Miss 
Petlock also served before becom­
ing president. Miss Minnie Brown 
was elected secretary.

Miss Mary Arik was relectcd vice 
president. Miss Emily Gediman was 
reelected treasurer, and Mrs. Sam­
uel Levin was reelected a trustee 
for one year.

Other officers elected to serve the 
Auxiliary for the ensuing year fol­
low: Miss Evelyn Petlock, moni- 
tress, a position held by the retir­
ing president, Miss Jeannette Mil­
ler. sentinel: Miss Esther J. Petlock, 
guide: Mrs. Morris H. Cohen, guar­
dian; Mrs. David S. Cogan, flower 
fund; Miss Greenblatt, publicity. 
Officers will be installed in April.

Miss Greenblatt and Miss Evelyn 
Petlock were elected delegate and 
alternate respectively to the Dis­
trict No. 1 convention in Worcester, 
Mass., May 17-19.

Following the business meeting a 
Purim party was held. Traditional 
Purim refreshments were served, 
and gifts were exchanged. A read­
ing Concerning the holiday was giv­
en by Mrs. Isadora Singer. Host­
esses were Mrs. Jacob Smith and 
Miss Pauline Mikelsky.

Mrs. Louis M. Silverman pre­
sented for use in the synagogue a 
set of dishes.

Announcemnt was made that 
degree team from Portland will be 
present Thursday evening to in­
stall the officers of the men's lodge.

A special meeting of the Auxili­
ary will be held the latter part of 
this month.


